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28th November 2024 
Y6 RESIDENTIAL TRIP 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Thank you for your interest and deposits for our Year 6 residential trip. This is now booked and will be 
Thursday 26th to Friday 27th June 2025.  The cost of the trip will be £150 per child for 1 night and 2 days 
away.  
 
The draft programme for the trip has slightly changed and is now as follows: 
 
Thurs 26th June  
7:00am Depart Penistone (bring a packed lunch) 
11:00am Arrive Bletchley Park  
Bletchley Park – Museum, heritage attraction and shop. Discover the incredible achievements of Britain’s 
World War Two Codebreakers, in the place where it happened. This is following our previous learning in Y6 
about World War Two. www.bletchleypark.org.uk 
 
3pm Drive to accommodation- The Caldecotte Xperience, accommodation near to Milton Keynes. They will 
need a sleeping bag, roll mat and pillow – full board (evening meal, breakfast and packed lunch provided) 
www.action4youth.org/schools/accommodation 
 
Evening – games and activities 
 
Fri 27th June  
8:00am Leave The Caldecotte Xperience by coach  
11:15am London Eye - Take a flight above London! 
1:45pm Boat trip - Thames - see all the sights on a river cruise 
A drive round London - main sights on a drive around the capital.  
Call at services on way home – opportunity to buy some food 
8:00pm Return to school. 
 
A presentation to parents will be held in school nearer the time which will allow us to give you information 
about the trip.    
The Final amount is due by 4th April. If you need any help or support with this please contact me.  
This is an optional residential trip which will form part of a range of activities which will take place 
throughout Year 6 aimed at building confidence, independence and life skills ready for your child’s transition 
to secondary school. 
Please contact me via office@penistonestjohns.org if you have any questions. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Mrs Ann Nixon 
Deputy headteacher of St John’s Primary, Penistone  
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